
 
John Smith 
925 W. 34th St 
Los Angeles, CA 90089 
June 20, 2019 

 
Dear Dr. Adams: 

 
I would like to introduce myself to you as recent University of Southern California School of Dentistry graduate 
and potential partner.  I was raised in this part of southern California and upon academic success, received a 
scholarship to the USC School of Dentistry to earn my dental degree. In high school, I recognized my passion for 
medicine and I believe it was my competitive spirit that allowed me to succeed in my academics, specifically 
sciences. During this period, I began shadowing dentists and quickly fell in love with the practice. I then pivoted 
my focus on getting the necessary grades to apply to dental school. The time was extensive but worth every 
second. The program opened my eyes to the type of work ethic and drive that is needed to succeed in this 
industry. While in dental school, I married my high school sweetheart and are excited to announce we are soon 
expecting our first child.   

 
I am very excited about my growing family, budding dental career and pursuit to become a new business 
owner. My father is encouraging a startup practice; however, I first want to look into the potential of 
partnering with an existing practice that may be available. The intention of this letter is to see if you have any 
interest in meeting in person, allowing me to share my transition goals and see if there is a fit either with you or 
anyone in the community you may know. My professional goals include returning with my family to the 
southern California area and working in a private practice setting. Joining a practice like yours offers an exciting 
experience for me to utilize my skills and knowledge; while learning under the wing of an experienced doctor 
how a successful practice should be run.  

  
Below is my personal cell phone and email. If you have interest in connecting, I would love the opportunity to 
meet you in person.  I will be visiting my family on the week of July 8th and would hope we could connect 
then.   

  
Have a great day and I look forward to meeting you. 

 
With regards,  

    
   John Smith 

 

 

John Smith 
925 W 34th St, Los Angeles, CA 90089. 111.222.3333. jsmith@email.edu 
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